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As we prepare to celebrate Independence Day, we reflect on the freedoms we enjoy and
the traditions we have developed. Leading up to the eventful holiday, it is important to
remember to enjoy it safely. Beat the heat! Stay hydrated, sit in shaded areas, and be sure
to apply sunscreen. While enjoying the beautiful view of the fireworks celebration, be
prepared with earplugs or noise-cancelling headphones and remove hearing aids to help
protect your hearing. We hope you enjoy a day filled with laughter, memories, and
gratitude for the freedoms that we sometimes forget about.

Did you know?
July 4, 2026, will be the anniversary of our country! 250 years as the United States of
America
LET FREEDOM RING!!!

Darla Reinhardt               07/02
David Belt                         07/03
Paul Martin                       07/05
Heather Ruhland             07/05
Chaniqua Akin                  07/07
Pamela Dauer                   07/08
Geraldine Kantorski        07/08
Judy Knowles                    07/09
Vincent Thomas                07/11
Norma Weinstein              07/14
Barbara Buno                     07/15
Carmen Jackson                07/18
Kristy Kyler                        07/18
Betty Fecteau                     07/19
Ralph Auricchio                 07/19
Sandi Treadway                 07/22
Alice Harris                         07/24
Janet Martin                       07/26
Marilynn Eising                  07/29
Kim Gallagher                    07/30

Julie Krajewski              1 year
Jacqueline Gary            1 year
Carmen Jackson           1 year
Abby Suminski             2 years
Liz Nati-Farris             13 years

Ruth Morse 
Manor Resident

Marguerite Mueller 
Former Manor, Court, 
and Terrace Resident

John Kramer 
Former Manor Resident

Raffaela Serge 
Former Court Resident

Freedom Rings in the Dining Room
This July, as we celebrate Independence and the many freedoms we enjoy, we’re
proud to highlight the Dining Services, a team dedicated to bringing people
together through food, tradition, and hospitality. Our kitchens are embracing the
season with fresh flavors, classic favorites, and a focus on community.

Behind every meal is careful planning, thoughtful preparation, and a commitment
to resident well-being. Summer gatherings are a wonderful time to enjoy grilled
favorites and fresh produce, and our team takes extra care to ensure each dish is
served with both flavor and food safety in mind. Whether it's keeping ingredients at
their ideal temperatures or preparing meals with precision and care, food safety is
our top priority.

So here`s a few safety tips for your next outdoor summer cookout:
1. Keep cold foods chilled below 40 degrees and hot foods above 140 degrees
2. Never leave perishable foods out for more than 2 hours or 1 hour in the heat
3. Always clean your grill before and after to avoid flare ups and food
contamination
4. Always use separate plates and utensils for raw and cooked meats

This month, freedom rings in the form of shared meals, outdoor dining moments,
and the joy of seasonal cooking done right. We thank our incredible dining staff for
their hard work.

Connor Kelly, Executive Chef
GreenField Manor & Court

Join us for our first Summer
Concert Series Carnival Kids
Steel Orchestra on Thursday

July 17th at 6:00 PM! It's going
to be a great night full of fun

music, there will be a food
truck at the concerts with

refreshments available 
for purchase!




